
ADAMS STATE BANK 

Want to know more?  

Follow Adams State 

Bank on Facebook 

and now Instagram to 

keep up with the latest 

updates, news, and 

tips.  

 

 

SUMMER 2020 Member FDIC   

The annual Memorial Day ceremony was cancelled this year due to COVID 19             
restrictions, but the flags were still up and the graves were decorated.   

Come on in, We are OPEN!  

As of June 1, 2020 we are excited to open our lobby to our customers!    

We ask that you please be considerate of space between you and other people in the building 

and that you please wear a mask if you have one.  

Our office hours and drive thru hours will remain the same and we recommend you keep using 

the same banking methods you are most comfortable with.  

Thank you for your patience.  We look forward to seeing our wonderful customers again! 

Did you or somebody you know receive an      

Economic Impact Payment Card in the mail? 

• Start by visiting eipcard.com  to set up your 

username and password. 

• Use this site to monitor your balance and activity, 

transfer funds, and more. 

• Use your card to shop anywhere Visa Debit Cards 

are accepted: in-store, online or by phone,         

including paying bills. 

eipcard.com


Bank in School  
Though the school year was cut short, the Freeman       

Falcons Bank in School Branch still had an exceptional 

year!  Our customers who range from Kindergarten to 6th 

grade saved $4,782.12 in just 16 weeks.  

The 6th graders who participated were sent checks for the 

total amount they have saved while enrolled in Bank in 

School.  We encourage those students to take their savings 

and open a checking or savings account and to continue 

their consistent, already established savings habits. 

Congratulations to some of our “Super Savers” who made 

consistent deposits (almost perfect attendance) throughout 

the year:  Kinley Bolyard, Harrison Rumsey,  Noah Fricke, 

Carter Fricke, Elsie Bolyard, Brayden Floth, Kylie Schlake, 

Karlee Riha, Jayla Othmer, Jace Othmer, Neely Flesner, 

and Lexi Othmer.   

There were a total of 313 deposits made.  The 1st grade 

class made the most deposits totaling 75.  

Adams State Bank committed to donating $100 to the   

Freeman FBLA for every $1500 that was saved this year.  

We are proud to donate $300 to the Freeman FBLA. 

Thank you to all involved in the Bank in School program for 

making this our best year ever!  

 

Congratulations to Jonah Reed 

who is the recipient of the                    

Adams State Bank Scholarship!  

Jonah is a 2020 graduate from     

Freeman   Public School and will be 

attending Hastings College this fall.  

Best of Luck Jonah!  

Congratulations to all area            

graduates!  

You Can Count on Us! 

Though times are tough, one thing you 

can always count on is that Adams 

State Bank is here for you and we    

continue to put our customers’ needs 

first!  Banking at Adams State Bank 

(while not actually living in Adams) is 

easier and more convenient than ever!  

• Need immediate access to an       

account? Log in to internet banking 

or download our free mobile banking 

app 

• Need to deposit a check?  Use     

remote deposit to deposit checks   

directly to your account from your 

phone. 

• Need cash? Visit one of our ATMs in 

town or use moneypass.com to find 

an ATM you can use nationwide. 

• Need to open a new account?  Visit 

adamsstate.com to submit the      

paperwork!  

http://www.moneypass.com
http://www.adamsstate.com

